
 

 

Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/0732                                                                                                                                       18.01.2023 
 
  
To, 
 
All Members of Plexconcil 
 
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
 Subject : Regarding EODC Online Monitoring System for Advance/EPCG Authorisations 
 
Ref. No. : DGFT Trade Notice No. : 24/2022-23 dated 12.01.2023 
 
  
You wish to inform you that O/o DGFT had earlier come out with a system in 2018 which was designed for monitoring the progress of 
EODC applications of Advance/EPCG authorisations, which is accessed at http://eodc.online <http://eodc.online> .  All RAs were expected 
to input the data related to applications submitted by exporters.  
 
 However,  it was  noticed that in few cases of AA/EPCG, the EODC/closure is issued manually during earlier periods is incorrectly reflected 
in the online system. 
 The  O/o DGFT HQ has now issued above Trade Notice whereby the implementation of the revamped DGFT IT systems, the 
redemption/EODC details in respect of Advance/ EPCG authorizations including IEC details, status of licence, redemption applied or 
approved, details of data transmission etc. are accessible on DGFT website (https://dgft.gov.in <https://dgft.gov.in> ) —> Services > Info 
for Customs Authorities.  
 
 Therefore, the exporters are provided with an alternative wherein they can confirm the status of past authorisations on DGFT website. In 
case the authorisation is closed/redeemed, and the status is incorrectly reflected, the exporters are required to upload the copy of the 
closure/redemption letter against the said Authorisation, (https://dgft.gov.in <https://dgft.gov.in> ) – Services – AA/DFIA/EPCG >Manual 
EODC Update.   RA may verify the submitted requests and update the status of the said cases after verification from its records. 
 
 In view of above,  the instructions in respect to the usage of http://eodc.online <http://eodc.online>  are withdrawn with immediate 
effect. 
 
  
Members are requested to take note of above and do the needful accordingly.    
 
 The said Trade Notice is available for reference on below link- 
 
https://content.dgft.gov.in/Website/dgftprod/f96f23bc-6046-4080-91c5-af398c1614e0/Trade%20notice%2024.pdf 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 Best regards, 
 
  
Bharti Parave  
Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
 The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Dept. of Commerce, Govt. of India) Dynasty Business Park, B Wing, Ground Floor, 
Andheri Kurla Road, 
Andheri East, Mumbai - 400059 - India 
Ph: +91 22 40170000 
CIN:U25200MH1955NPL009601 
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